
 
 

MEPCO Offers Line of Non-Electric Condensate Pumps 

 

 

For Immediate Release – August 24, 2014 

 

 

Grand Rapids, MI – MEPCO announces the launch of our Non-Electric 

Pressure Operated Condensate Pumps.  These pumps provide a fail-safe 

condensate return for high efficiency heating.  We can retrofit any current 

system with a mechanical pump.  You can end mid-season burnout and 

boiler shutdowns and get years of continuous use, all while allowing high 

temperature condensate returns that save you money. 

 

Attached you will find a new cut sheet for the Non-Electric Condensate 

Pumps; it is also available on our website.  You can place your orders 

immediately.  As always, if you have any questions please contact customer 

service. 
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